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IN S I D E  TH I S  IS S U E 

√ Updated Class Schedule 

√ July Mandatory Demo Info  

√ New Product Info 

√ PEP Talk! 

 . . . and much More! 

 
 

PLEASE CHECK YOUR EMAIL AND THE 
MICHAELS TEAM WEBSITE FREQUENTLY! 

 
 
Hi Everyone! 
 
We are turning the corner and classes are really picking 
up.  I look forward to an exciting rest of the year.  
Things are always changing and that can be a very good 
thing. 
 
Please contact me if you can help find a candidate for the 
following stores.  Some need an additional instructor and 
others are without any instructor.  Remember that if the 
person you recommend is placed and starts teaching, you 
will receive a $25 gift certificate.  Thanks in advance for 
any help you can give. 
 
Instructors needed in Orion Twp, Jackson, Walker, MI – 
Grove City, Reynoldsburg, Beachwood, OH – Rocky 
Mount, NC – Carlisle, Johnstown, Lebanon, PA. 
 
Call or e-mail me with any names and phone numbers. 
 
Be sure to carefully read thru this newsletter and save it 
for future reference.    
 
Remember to check the weekly updates that are e-mailed 
every Wednesday.  If you don’t have a computer, ask a 
friend or go to your local library to access our team site. 
  
                                                      Barbara 
 
      Mother's Day Events at Michaels 
 
From May 2-10, Michaels will feature a series of 
special events to celebrate mom. The feature event 
on Sunday May 10th is a Wilton Cookie Decorating 
Make It Take It.  This event is designed so ANY 
store associate can do it - WMIs are NOT 
required to do this event. However, if you choose 
to participate, you will be paid your hourly rate.  
Stores received these details in the Mother's Day 
Event Packet, and the Wilton information can be 
found on pages 14 and 15.  A reminder of this 
information was sent to stores. 

 
 

 



UPCOMING 
WILTON/MICHAELS 
CLASS SCHEDULE 

 
 

Month  Start Week 4-Week Promotion 
 
May  5/3/09  40% Off 
June  6/7/09  40% Off 
July   7/5/09       50% Off + Double Bounce! 
August  8/2/09  40% Off 
September 9/6/09  50% Off 
 
We will once again offer a special “Double 
Bounce” coupon for July classes.  These coupons 
are for June students only and will give them $10 
off a 4-week Course in July in addition to the 50% 
off promotion. As with all Bounce Back coupons, 
students must sign up for the July class before their 
June class ends.  Coupons will be available in time 
for your June classes – watch the weekly update 
emails for details! 

 
The full 2009 schedule is available on the team 

website – it will be updated quarterly! 
 
 

Project Class of the Month! 
• May  Flower Cookie Blossom 
• June  Summer Cupcakes 
• July  Summer Brownies 
• August  Back to School Cookies 
• September Halloween Candy Making 

 
You can download the guidelines and store packets 
for the approved Wilton project classes from the 
WMI web site.  And remember, the monthly 
promotion for 4-week courses DOES NOT apply to 
project classes or 4-week gum paste. 

 
 

Mandatory Wilton Demo Dates: 
 
Saturday, July 11, 2009  1-3pm 
September 26, 2009   1-3pm 
 
The outline for the July demo is included with 
this newsletter and is now posted on the team 
website.  Please review it well in advance of your 
demo so you can be prepared! 
 

 
CORPORATE CORNER 

 
Thanks to your hard work, first quarter enrollment 
at Michaels is up – great job everyone!  We know 
many of you are still having issues with classes not 
meeting the minimum.  To help you and your stores 
work through this, here is a repeat of the 
information regarding the exception policy for 
running small classes.  Please notify your 
Supervisor if you need assistance with this policy. 
 

In order to prevent unnecessary cancellations of 4-
week courses due to the class minimum, Michaels 
has approved a compromise that will allow courses to 
run with less than 4 students.   Right now, classes 
with 1, 2 or 3 students are cancelled and you do not 
make any money.  With this compromise, you will 
be allowed to teach the small classes and paid from a 
modified pay scale.  (This pay scale is available on 
the Michaels store computer or on the team 
website.) 
 
The Instructor Bonus Form in the Michaels payroll 
computer has been updated to include the new fees.  
Courses held below the minimum of 4 should be 
on an exception basis only and approved by the 
District Manager.  Please continue to notify your 
manager before you run a class with less than 4 
students to make sure you have approval.   
 
If you have the required number of paid students on 
the first night of class, you SHOULD NOT cancel 
any subsequent lessons that have fewer students due 
to absences.  Once a course is approved to start, it 
should be completed. 
 
Please note that this only applies to Courses 1, 2, 3 
and Fondant & Gum Paste; all Wilton Project 
Classes, including 4-week Gum Paste, still require 
a minimum of 4 students! 
 
While this is a reduction from the pay per session for 
4 students, it is still A LOT more than you make 
when a class in cancelled.  This compromise will 
now allow you to keep classes going and keep your 
students at Michaels.  We hope you use this new plan 
to your advantage to keep your classes running! 

 
 
Keep up the good work! 
 
Shawn Broda 
Senior Class Marketing Manager 
Wilton Enterprises 
 
 



Introducing Wilton "PEP" Talks! 
 
In April, we introduced The Wilton Product Experience, 
a comprehensive guide to the features and benefits of 
Wilton products. This guide is designed to help you 
better explain and promote Wilton products in class.  
Hopefully you've had a chance to download the file and 
incorporate it into your Instructor Guidelines.  Still need 
a copy?  Visit http://wmi.wilton.com! 
 
As part of an ongoing program to keep you informed 
about Wilton products, we'd like to introduce you to 
your first "PEP" Talk - or, Product Experience 
Profile.  This is the first of a series of articles that will 
highlight a particular product or product category and 
offer tips on how to promote these items in class.  
 
Wilton "PEP" Talk - Aluminum Bakeware 
Did you know? 
• Wilton Aluminum Bakeware is made from pure 

aluminum, making it durable, even-heating, and 
built to hold its shape for years.  Aluminum is the 
best conductor of heat, which is not only great for 
baking, but it is also perfect for casseroles, entrees, 
baked desserts, and more.   

• Available in every shape and size, including our 
exciting line of novelty pans, Wilton Aluminum 
Bakeware is an important staple for every kitchen.   

 
Selling Tips: 
• Review the features and benefits of Wilton 

Aluminum Bakeware so you can introduce it to 
students.  Give them some personal examples of 
why you love it! 

• To help your students select the pans that are right 
for them, find out what kind of baking and cooking 
they like to do.  For every day or all-purpose use, 
recommend Wilton Performance Pans.  If they 
intend to do a lot of cake baking and are looking for 
a more precise finish, recommend Decorator 
Preferred. 

• When students are buying bakeware, it's a great time 
to suggest Bake Easy, Cake Release and Bake Even 
Strips for add-on sales. 

 
For complete details about this product line, please 
review page 18 of The Wilton Product Experience guide.  
We hope these tips help you "PEP" up your classes! 
 

 
US Postage Prices Going Up on May 11, 2009! 

 
Effective 5/11, first class US postage will increase to 
$0.44 for letters up to 1oz.  Up to 2oz. will be $0.61.  
Please make sure you use the appropriate amount of 
postage when you send in your tracking! 

SUMMER VACATION REMINDER 
 
As a Michaels store associate, you must have your 
manager’s approval before taking any vacations that 
would affect your class schedule.  If approved, you 
are responsible for making sure your classes are 
covered.  Please notify your Wilton Supervisor if 
you make any changes to classes due to a vacation. 
 
 

TEAMWORK BETWEEN WMIs 
 
If your store has more than one WMI, that’s great 
news!  The more people available to promote 
Wilton classes at your store, the better. Remember, 
you and your co-instructors are equals!  You need 
to work together to schedule classes and grow your 
enrollment.  Use this situation to your advantage 
and find ways you can all help each other be more 
successful! 
 
 

Exciting New Products Coming to 
Michaels! 

 
This week, Michaels stores will be updating their 
Wilton assortment with new products!  In addition 
to moving the Brownie Fun products to the main 
assortment, you’ll see exciting newcomers like 
Transformers and Hannah Montana! 
 
The assortment also includes some great new 
products for your classes, such as: 
 
• Flower Nail 

Templates 
• Wax Paper Squares 
• Decorating Bag 

Holder (at right) 
• Flower Nail Set 

(including one for 
cupcakes!) 

 
 
A complete listing of new items, as well as those 
being discontinued, is at the end of this newsletter 
and posted on the team website. 
 
 
 
 



MICHAELS MANDATORY WILTON METHOD INSTRUCTOR DEMO OUTLINE 
FOR:  Saturday July 11, 2009, 1-3pm 
 
DEMO OVERVIEW – Celebrate the 2010 Yearbook! 
• The purpose of this demo is to celebrate the introduction of the 2010 Wilton Yearbook of Cake Decorating.  This 

is a great opportunity to get customers excited about everything Wilton and boost your 4-week course enrollment! 
• Make sure all Wilton classes in your store are on the calendar and that registration information is in the sign up 

book prior to the demo.  Since every store only gets 1 mandatory demo, no matter how many WMIs teach at your 
store, you should promote ALL Wilton courses offered at your store, no matter who teaches them.  Use this 
opportunity to fill your classes! 

• To boost your Course 1 enrollment, ask your Store Manager to provide you with copies of the Wilton Bounce 
In Coupon, which gives customers $5 off of Course 1! 

• This is a Mandatory 2-hour Wilton Demo event for Michaels WMIs – you will be paid $39 by your store. 
• Reminder:  If you decide to create a display during this demo, you will be paid for the demo and not for a display.   
  
WHAT TO BRING: 
• The 2010 Yearbook features an adorable Pirate Ship cake decorated with rolled 

fondant.  To celebrate this theme, you’ll be decorating your choice of pirate-themed 
mini-treats with icing and rolled fondant.   

• You should bring the following items with you to the demo: 
o 18-24 mini treats of your choice (choose from cupcakes, brownies, or cookie 

pops).   
o Assorted colors of buttercream icing and rolled fondant - a great way to use up 

leftovers from class! (Or, bring white icing and fondant and make coloring it 
part of your demo.) 

o Assorted decorating bags, tips, cookie or lollipop sticks, and fondant tools. 
o Apron, name badge, practice board, class information and interest sheets for 

all Wilton courses at your store. 
• PLEASE REMEMBER – you CANNOT hand-out homemade treats to customers. 
 
DEMO OUTLINE 
• Smile!  Your friendly face will make everyone stop to see what the fun is all about. 
• Set up your demo area to allow enough workspace for your mini-treats.  Make sure you leave room to display 

lesson plans, class information and event brochures.   
o Don’t forget to display a 2010 Wilton Yearbook – make sure everyone knows it’s finally here! 
o How about a special theme display? Set up your Wilton tool caddy to look like a “treasure chest” of 

Wilton products – you’ll promote the Yearbook theme and product sales at the same time! 
• Using your icing, fondant, and tools, decorate your selected mini-treats according to the pirate theme.  Use 

the 2010 Wilton Yearbook cover cake (see above) as inspiration!  Here are some ideas to get your started: 
o Pirate Cookie Blossom:  Decorate cookie pops with icing and fondant cut-outs to look like the pirate faces 

on the cover cake, then arrange them in a container as a fun party centerpiece. 
o Treats Ahoy Pirate Ships:  Decorate brownies or cupcakes to look like mini-pirate ships.  Create the ship 

with icing, then add sails and flags using rolled fondant and lollipop or cookie sticks. 
o Treasure Treats:  Shape coins and other “riches” from fondant, then arrange them on top of a brownie or 

cupcake to look like a little treasure chest.   
o Pirate Bites:  Decorate brownie, cupcakes or cookie pops with pirate ship icons – eye patch & bandana, 

skull & crossbones, swords, etc.  Use your imagination and bring your ideas to life with icing and fondant! 
• If you finish decorating your treats before the end of the demo, continue to demonstrate basic course techniques on 

your practice board. 
• Be sure to talk up your classes as you interact with customers.  Repeat your message as you repeat your techniques 

- you should always be pushing your classes in every demonstration that you do! 
• Don’t forget to have fun – if customers see how much you love what you do, they will want to take your class! 
• For more details on performing an effective demo, contact your Wilton Supervisor right away! 



2009/2010 AIM-Train Events! 
 
You won’t want to miss these action-packed events – our best ever! Watch for an announcement this week 
with details on how you can request an invitation for a 2009 event.  Registration for 2010 events will begin 
later this year.  Your city not on the list? Never fear – more events will be announced as scheduled. 
 
I will be attending the AIM-Trains in Pittsburgh and Columbus, others when set.  I hope to see you there! 
 
 

 
 



 


